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Men'’s Retreat

Jordan Brown has requested prayers for a
decision he needs to make this week. Let us pray
that he seeks God's guidance in all aspects of his
life.

Men's Leadership Workshop

All men are welcome to join the Men's Leadership
Workshop featuring Bob Turner from the Sunset
International Bible Institute on Saturday, October
19, 2024. A light breakfast and lunch will be served.
Please register for this event in the foyer.

Our Life Groups will be back in action on
Saturday and Sunday, September 21st and 22nd.
If you haven't had the chance to join a Life Group

yet, please contact Kelly Cherry for more
information.

Youth Group Devotional

Our youth group is excited to host a devotional at
the Holloway’s residence, located at 2005 Dove
Lane, Rocky Face. Join us on Sunday, September
15, at bpm - 7pm.

September 26 - September 29 | All men are
welcome to join the Men's Fall Retreat. You can
choose to attend for one, two, or three days. For
additional details, feel free to speak with Steve,
Shane, Kelly, or Ross. Don't forget to sign up in the
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Church Wide Yard Sale

Saturday, October 5, 2024 | Join us for our church
yard sale The proceeds will support the Youth
Group's Give Kids the World housing costs. Please
note that we will not be accepting adult clothing
this year. You can begin dropping off items starting
Monday, September 20, 2024.

Thank you!

Thank you everyone for all you have done for us
during Kevin's illness and his passing. There are
too many people to name, but please know we
know who you are and what you've done for us.
Also, for anyone who has donated to Hope Lodge
in memory of Kevin thanks for that too. They are
not notifying us unfortunately, but we are
appreciative of all who have donated. We will
never forget the outpouring of love we have felt
from each of you. The Kevin Stanley Family



